
COVID-19 Affecting Youth Programs 2021-2022 
 
The plan for all youth groups – Youth club, Middle School, and High 
School – should positive tests arise in the Area School Districts:  
 
• Middle School & High School  
In the event one of our meeting nights falls over a weekend when one 
of our schools has gone to remote learning due to positive test cases, 
Middle School and High School will: 

1. Still plan to meet in person.  
2. HOWEVER, we will require mask regardless of church’s mask 

protocol at the time. 
3. If we need to go online, then those details will be emailed & 

shared on youth group Facebook page.  

 

• Youth Club will cancel until our next scheduled gathering.  
 
This means that if any of our schools from which our youth ministry 
pools go remote then: 

• Middle School and High School will plan to meet in person and 
require masks be worn.  

• Youth Club will cancel until the following Sunday.  
 
Best practice is to bring a mask with you each week in case we will need 
to wear them. (We will have complimentary masks available.) 


